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PRAISES
and

REQUESTS

• Praise the Lord for the good 
turnout for the classic and 
sacred music concert at church.

• Praise the Lord for Bruno and 
Paul’s spiritual growth.

• Praise the Lord for  Paul’s 
decision to get baptized.

• Praise the Lord for  giving us a 
child.

• Pray  for  God’s protection 
during Melissa’s pregnancy.

• Pray  for the salvation of Bruno 
and Paul’s family. 

• Pray  for “Friend Sunday” which 
we will have on the 12th of Aug.

• Pray  for the evangel ist ic 
outreach that we will  have on 
the 28th of July.

• Pray  for  the distribution of the 
John and Romans.

Church News
 The Lord has blessed us the last several months. We 
seen many  visitors come to the church, and one new  family 

says that they  will be coming  to our church  from  now on. 
Another  great blessing was Paul’s decision  to be baptized. 
Lord willing, we will  be baptizing Paul the end of Aug. or  the 
beginning of Sept.  Pray  that  he would continue to grow 
spiritually as we work through discipleship material together. 

 During  the next two months, we will  have two 
evangelistic  outreaches. We will be showing  a film  the end of 
July  that  shares clearly  the Gospel message,  and in August,  we 
will be having  “Friend Sunday”. We are encouraging the 
people of the church to invite one unsaved friend with  them  to 

church. Please pray  that  God would use these outreaches for 
His glory, and that we would see souls saved.
 Another  blessing was that the Lord allowed us to 
r e c e i v e 8 , 0 0 0 J o h n a n d 
Romans,  which  we will begin to 

distribute in mailboxes. Praise 
the Lord for  His provision! 
Please pray  that His Word 
would touch the hearts of 
others. 

Family News
 Over the twelve years that  Melissa and I have been married, the Lord has not allowed us 
to have children. Recently  though, we have been blessed in a  great way. Melissa is now 

pregnant and the doctor  says that we should be bringing home a little one at the end of 
January  or beginning of February. This will be a  major  change in our lives, but we have been 
looking forward to this for a long time. Please pray  with  us that God would protect and provide  
every step of the way.
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